
 

22 March 2016 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

As you may be aware from the options information, we are not running French as a GCSE 
subject next year due to low demand. As a result of this, all language lessons will be returning 
to Spanish after Easter. Whilst we appreciate that this reduces the breadth of language study 
for the remainder of the year, we need to maximise the time spent on the language that all 
students will be continuing with at GCSE. 

French is being offered as an extra-curricular option after Easter for those students who wish to 
continue with French conversation and learning about the country and culture. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s language 
teacher in the first instance. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs J Brown 
Head of School 
 


